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Circulation:

Circulation for the entire branch has bounced back from pre-Covid numbers and, based on its
current trend, may exceed 2023’s year total. While this does not take into account any
e-materials, it is a great indicator of the vast use of our little branch!

Interlibrary Loans:

ILLs are down for June. Many of Paoli’s patrons take extended summer vacations out of the
country to visit family, so this is to be expected. However, we still had 6 ILL requests trickle in.
We also encourage our patrons to take advantage of our digital resources, such as e-books and
audiobooks, which are available 24/7 and in whatever location they may be.
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Program Attendance:

Program attendance continues to rise. With our new Adult Program coordinator, Aimee Polaha,
our adult programming has started back in person! We now offer adult crafts, mindfulness,
in-house book groups, and a special place just for single moms. If you have any free time in
your day I hope you can enjoy one of her programs.

Children’s program attendance continues to soar as well. Our storytime group is getting bigger
and bigger by the week. It’s been exciting to see this growth and the dedication many of our
families have to their usual Tuesday Storytime routine. It feels great to be a part of their weekly
schedule.

Summer Reading:

We are right in the midst of Summer Reading and our numbers are better than ever. If families
keep registering with the excitement that they currently are, we will far surpass last year’s
registration numbers by a long-shot.
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